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Friday 12th May 2023 

 

Dear Year 5 Parents, 

 

Year 5 Oracy Speech Presentations 

 

We are delighted that the year 5 pupils have been working on their persuasive speeches and they would like to invite 

you to come and watch them perform. We would like invite: 

 

5K families on Monday 22nd May  

5D families on Tuesday 23rd May  

 

Please arrive at the main hall through the front entrance to the school at 3:30pm. The speeches should last 

approximately 1- 1.5 hours. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you to our presentations. 

 

With thanks, 

 

Mrs Kerslake and Miss Davis 
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